
Upcoming 
Events 

Parent Advisory Council 

Volunteer Update: 

 This year we have a new Parent Advisory 
 Council that will serve as your grade level 
representatives.  If you have any suggestions  
for ways to improve the school academically or 
socially, then you need to email your concerns to  
YOUR grade level representative.  The next  
meeting the Council has, we will discuss the  
concerns or suggestions that you had and do our 
 best to improve our school .  It is important  
that we voice our concerns in a positive manner 
so we can work together to make Meadowbrook 
a positive learning environment. 
 
Kindergarten representative: 
Jennifer Garner- kjgarner218@att.net 
 
First grade representative: 
Kim Ball- carparents27@gmail.com 
 
Second grade representative: 
Monica Dills- monidills@charter.net 
 
 
 

 We will be doing monthly volunteer schedules so you will know a month 
ahead of time when you are volunteering.  We have so many volunteers 
that we won’t be able to schedule everyone every month but we will make 
sure you have a chance to volunteer throughout the year.  If you are 
volunteering for the month we will contact you ahead of time.  Reading 
and Math volunteers you will be contacted soon to come in and be trained 
on tutoring.  Thank you so much for all your help! 
 

K-2 News from the Reading 
Reef-Title One 
September 2014 

9/11 K-2 Literacy 
Lunch and Learn at 
12:00-1:30 
This will be an 
opportunity for 
parents of children 
in K-2 to come and 
eat lunch at 
Meadowbrook and 
learn about 
essential literacy 
skills needed in the 
early grades in 
order to become 
successful readers.  
All parents are 
invited and lunch 
will be provided. 
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Upcoming 
Events 

Parent Advisory Council 

Volunteer Update:  

 This year we have a new Parent Advisory 
 Council that will serve as your grade level 
representatives.  If you have any suggestions  
for ways to improve the school then you need  
to email your concerns to YOUR grade level 
representative.  The next meeting the Council  
has, we will discuss the concerns or suggestions 
 that you had and do our best to improve our  
school .  It is important that we voice our 
 concerns in a positive manner so we can work  
together to make Meadowbrook a positive  
learning environment. 
 
 
Third and Fourth grade representative: 
Beth Gosnell- jeffbethg@hotmail.com 
 
Fifth grade representative: 
Monica Dills- monidills@charter.net 
 
 
 

3-5 News from the Reading 
Reef-Title One 
September 2014 

We will be doing monthly volunteer schedules so you will know a month 
ahead of time when you are volunteering.  We have so many volunteers 
that we won’t be able to schedule everyone every month but we will 
make sure you have a chance to volunteer throughout the year.  If you 
are volunteering for the month we will contact you ahead of time.  
Reading and Math volunteers you will be contacted soon to come in 
and be trained on tutoring.  Thank you so much for all your help! 

9/11 K-2 Literacy 
Lunch and Learn at 
12:00-1:30 
This will be an 
opportunity for 
parents of children 
in K-2 to come and 
eat lunch at 
Meadowbrook and 
learn about 
essential literacy 
skills needed in the 
early grades in 
order to become 
successful 
readers.  All 
parents are invited 
and lunch will be 
provided. 
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